
Ladies and gentlemen, 

Thank you for the opportunity to review your grant application. We truly 

appreciate the time and effort you have dedicated to presenting your 

ideas and initiatives. After careful consideration, we regret to inform 

you that we are unable to provide funding for your project at this time. 

This decision was incredibly challenging due to the impressive scope and 

potential impact of your proposal. Our selection process this year was 

highly competitive, with numerous applications reflecting remarkable 

innovation and commitment to community development. 

We want to emphasize that this outcome does not diminish the value of 

your project or the dedication you have shown to make a positive 

difference. Your vision is inspiring, and we encourage you to continue 

pursuing other funding avenues and exploring alternative ways to bring 

your project to life. 

Our team is committed to supporting applicants in any way we can. Please 

feel free to reach out for feedback or guidance on future applications, 

and we hope you will consider applying again during our next grant cycle. 

We commend your hard work and dedication, and we look forward to seeing 

your continued impact on the community. 

Thank you once again. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Organization Name] 


